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MESSAGE FROM

 REGIONAL COUNCILLOR ALAN HO


I am pleased to warmly welcome everyone attending the Opening Ceremony 
of  the 4th Toronto Dragon Festival (2023) hosted by the Canadian Association 
of  Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA).


The Toronto Dragon Festival 2023 aims to promote Canadian multiculturalism 
by sharing Chinese traditions, culture, and arts with people of  diverse 
backgrounds. This annual event will be held at Nathan Phillips Square from 
Sept. 1-3, 2023, featuring a range of  activities including Chinese folk music, 
waist-drum dance, modern youth dance, fashion show, Tai Chi/Martial Arts 
on water, ethnic music and entertainment by local artists, interactive Chinese 
cultural activities, and a variety of  delicious Chinese and Asian street food.


As the Regional Councillor and the Chair of  the Culture & Economic 
Development Committee, I commend the organizers for this event that 
beautifully showcases and celebrates Chinese traditions while promoting 
multiculturalism, making it a delightful experience for people of  all 
backgrounds.


Please accept my heartfelt wishes for a successful conference.


Sincerely,





The Corporation of the City of Markham, 

Anthony Roman Centre, 101 Town Centre Boulevard, Markham, ON L3R 9W3
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Alan Ho

Regional Councillor, City of  Markham

Chair of  Culture & Economic Development Committee

何 胡 景 區 域 議 員 

萬 錦 市 ⽂ 化 及 經 濟 發 展 委 員 會 主 席

Congratulations and Best Wishes To



